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Arctic Data Center Newsletter

Arctic Data Center Course Registration Now Live

We are pleased to announce three upcoming Arctic data science courses. Each

year, our curation and outreach teams provide hands-on workshops held in Santa

Barbara, CA and virtually, and we are pleased to announce the dates for the

upcoming data training sessions in 2024. Travel support is available for in-person

participation.

Fundamentals in Data Management for Qualitative

and Quantitative Arctic Research

January 22nd - 26th, 2024 (Santa

Barbara, CA)

This in-person workshop will provide

researchers with an overview of

reproducible and ethical research

practices, steps and methods for more

easily documenting and preserving their

data at the Arctic Data Center, and an

introduction to programming in R,

paying particular attention to qualitative

data management. Learn more and

apply by September 29th,

2023 here.

Reproducible Practices for Arctic Research Using R

February 26th - March 1st, 2024

(remote) 

This remote workshop will provide an

overview of best data management

practices, data science tools for

cleaning and analyzing data, and

concrete steps and methods for more

easily documenting and preserving
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agarcia@nceas.ucsb.edu (805) 893-2500

Angie Garcia Community Engagement and Outreach

Coordinator

their data at the Arctic Data

Center. Following the closure of the

application window for the

Fundamentals in Data Management for

Qualitative and Quantitative Arctic

Research course, applications for this

training will be promptly released. Stay

tuned for further updates!

Scalable and Computationally Reproducible

Approaches to Arctic Research

March 25th - 29th, 2024 (Santa

Barbara, CA) 

This in-person workshop will provide

researchers with an introduction to

advanced topics in computationally

reproducible research in python and R,

including software and techniques for

working with very large datasets.

Following the closure of the application

window for the Reproducible Practices

for Arctic Research Using R course,

applications for this training will be

promptly released. Stay tuned for further updates!

Applications for our data science courses will be released consecutively, with each

course having its own designated application period. The first application

window will open on August 16, 2023, and subsequent courses will

follow with their respective application dates. We encourage you to apply to

your preferred courses during their respective application periods. Should you

have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us. We are excited to welcome you

to our data science community in the upcoming year!
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